ATTACHMENT 6

Summit Public Schools
900 Island Drive, Suite 203
Redwood City, CA 94065

June 22, 2017

City of Sunnyvale
Planning Division
456 West Olive Ave
Sunnyvale, CA 94086

Hello:

This document is a revised project description associated with Summit Public School’s application for a
permit extension for the portable classrooms currently being used at 539 E Weddell Drive in Sunnyvale.

The extension is being requested as our original approval expires at the end of May 2017, however the site
will continue to host students for the 17-18 and 18-19 school years. We are seeking an extension of two
years. The site will continue to host the same amount of students and adhere to the same schedule as
previously approved. There will be 400 students onsite for the 17-18 and 18-19 school year. The
approximate weekday schedule during the school year is as follows:

7-7:15 — Staff begins to arrive
7:45-8:15 — Student drop off
8:15-3:30 — The school day
3:30-3:50 — Student pick-up

3:30-5:00 — After school programs (involving 50-100 kids) After school programming is limited to in-class
continuing education and, due to the resulting staggered pick-up times, is a benefit to local traffic.

5:00 — Pick-up of kids involved with afterschool programming

6pm — Last of Summit staff leaves the campus

The site is unused on weekends. In terms of the parking lot usage, other than pick up and drop off, the
parking lot is utilized for physical education, weather permitting, for 45 minute classes, twice a week, at
times between 11am and 12:30pm, depending on the day. Vehicle Drop-Off and Pick-Up Plan, as well as
Walking and Bicycle Plan will remain as approved. All conditions of Approval from 2015-7936 will remain in
place except as modified by this Use Permit.

Thank you for your help in processing this application. If any additional information is needed, please reach
out to me using the contact info below.

Best,

Clint Sholl

Summit Public Schools
415.317.0789
csholl@summitps.org





